
 
Save the date: Criminal Justice in the Digital Age event, 
Brussels, 10 October 2019 

 
Eurojust, in partnership with the Finnish Presidency, the General Secretariat of the 
Council of the European Union and the European Commission, would like to invite 
you to save the date and attend the event Criminal Justice in the Digital Age, 
which will take place in Brussels on 10 October 2019 in the afternoon (14.00h-
16:45h).  

 
Digitalisation is rapidly transforming our world and profoundly affects the criminal 
justice field in the European Union, both positively and negatively. It is a catalyst 
to cross-border criminal activity, including terrorism and cybercrime, but also 
offers a wealth of new opportunities to effectively fight crime. Together with 
partners worldwide, Europe has to define and adopt solutions for both law 
enforcement and judicial authorities, to remain effective in the pursuit of justice 
as part of an effective security chain.  

 
This event will provide an opportunity to reflect on the needs for digitalisation of 
criminal justice cooperation in Europe and possible solutions at hand. Judicial 
practitioners will explain the opportunities and challenges in using digital tools in 
cross-border investigations in two concrete cases: the NotPetya cybercrime 
investigation and the Pollino anti-mafia investigation.   

 
The event will bring together prosecutors, investigative judges, policy and law 
makers, civil society, IT and other experts in a focused and interactive discussion.  

 
Media is welcome to attend the event.  

 
 
Register here:  
 


